CITY OF WANNERODO

MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING OF ELECTORS
HELD IN THE FUNCTION AREA, JOONDALUP ADMINISTRATION
BUILDING, BOAS AVENUE, JOONDALUP
ON MONDAY, 27 MAY 1996

ATTENDANCE AND APOLOGIES

Councillors: A V DAMMERS, JP - Mayor, Chairman Central Ward
L O’GRADY North Ward
P O HEALY North Ward
B A COOPER Central Ward
L. A EWEN-CHAPPELL Central Ward
S P MAGYAR Central Ward
A W WIGHT South Ward
W D DUFFY - South Ward
V G HANCOCK South-West Ward

Chief Executive Officer

Elect: L O DELAHAUNTY
City Planner: O G DRESCHER
Minute Clerk: S BRUYN

In Attendance

Gary Middle - Environmental Protection Authority

Dennis Green - Royal Australian Air Force

Don Challis - Principal Policy Officer, Department of Transport

Doug Brindal - Director of Regional Policy, Department of
Transport

Ross Lightfoot - Member for Parliament

Iain MacLean - Member for Parliament

5§ FEER

There were in excess of 400 Electors and a number of Press
Representatives in attendance.

The Chairman declared the meeting open at 1933 hrs.

The Mayor advised the public that due to safety reasons, the
number of people in the room would need to be limited.

Discussion ensued in relation to postponing the meeting.
MOVED Cr Duffy, SECONDED Gentleman (name unknown) that the meeting

be postponed and held at a later date at a larger venue.

The Mayor requested a show of hands, with the majority of people
opposing the motion.

The Mayor declared the Motion LOST



The Mayor then ruled that the meeting continue as this was the
wish of the majority present.

This meeting had been called in accordance with the provisions of
Section 171(4) of the Local Government Act, in response to a
petition of Electors.

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss the proposed development
of a second general aviation airport within the City of Wanneroo.

The Mayor introduced Councillors, invited guests and members of
staff and invited Mr Doug Brindal, Director of Regional Policy,
Department of Transport to address the meeting.

The Mayor also advised of a media statement released by the
Minister for Transport, Mr Charlton and was requested to read this
statement to the meeting.

The Mayor advised that the media Statement indicated the
Government’s decision to create a Ministerial Taskforce to look at
alternative sites for a second general aviation airport for Perth.
The Taskforce will consist of three North Metropolitan MLC'’s -
Ross Lightfoot as Chairman, Iain MacLean and Graham Edwards.

Further discussion ensued in relation to the 1large number of
people present who were unable to enter the function area and thus
not participate in the meeting. Several venues were suggested as
possible alternative locations for the meeting to be held.

It was also suggested that it would be advisable to re-schedule
the meeting as soon as possible to a larger venue to enable all
the people who tried to attend this meeting to voice their
opinion.

The Mayor then stated his intention to close the meeting and
reconvene it at a later date, at a larger venue and advised the
meeting this would be advertised as soon as possible.

There being no further business, the Mayor declared the Meeting
closed at 1945 hrs.



